
Area Comunicazione e Relazioni Esterne

Servizio Progetti Internazionali

 

Milan, 26/02/2015

 
Dear AFSHARPOUR ROUHALLAH,

 
It is our pleasure to inform you that you have been awarded a two-year scholarship for the Laurea Magistrale programme in

CIVIL ENGINEERING FOR RISK MITIGATION at LECCO campus taught in English.
 

Your GOLD scholarship has been offered by Univerlecco. The amount of the scholarship will be of 5.000€ gross per year for 2

years plus tuition fee waiver. The scholarship for the 2nd year will be confirmed only if you maintain the requirements that will be

communicated to you at the beginning of the first semester.

 

The scholarship will cover accommodation which can be provided by the Politecnico di Milano at one of the student Residences.

Scholarship recipient will receive a total fee waiver. The remaining amount if any (after taxation), will be given as cash pocket

money.

 

In order to confirm your acceptance, you will have to pay an administrative fee of 185,85€ (as of now, the fee may be subject to

changes) following the instructions given on your Politecnico di Milano account (Online Services). Scholarship recipients will not

be asked to pay any other tuition fees for registering at the Politecnico di Milano. For any other concern please contact

welcome.lecco@polimi.it
 

The deadline to submit the payment of the administrative fee is 08/03/2015. You can pay either by credit card or by bank transfer.

If we don’t receive your payment by the above mentioned deadline, your scholarship will be assigned to the next candidate in the

list. In case of withdrawal or for any other problems, e.g. with the issuing of the student visa, no reimbursement will be given.
 

The Scholarship is valid only for the enrolment in the first semester of the academic year 2015/16. You will not be asked to pay

any other fees for registering at the Politecnico di Milano.
 

Please remember that this scholarship cannot be combined with any other financial aid provided by any public Italian

Institution and that you are responsible for completing the required procedures at Italian Embassy/Consulate and for

providing the Politecnico di Milano with the entire documentation required for the formal registration.

 
With our best regards,

 

Dott.ssa Chiara Pesenti
Dirigente Area Comunicazione e Relazioni Esterne


